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2nd December 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It is with regret that we are writing to let you know that we’ve taken the decision to cancel nativity 
performances to families next week. 
 
We have had a few confirmed cases of Covid-19 this week (you will have received a warn and inform 
letter if your child is potentially affected by these).  Although levels are currently too low to meet any 
public health thresholds, they do cause us to review our risk assessment measures and planned events 
in our school diary.  After attending a local authority Covid-19 update meeting yesterday and consulting 
with other local neighbouring schools, it is clear that rates of infection are now up in the local area and 
in the West Berkshire primary school population.  This decision has been taken to protect our 
community as far as possible over the last couple of weeks before Christmas.   
 
The hard work of the adults and children in Wrens and Robins Classes to prepare our nativity will not go 
to waste!  We intend to continue with the dress rehearsal performance to Owls, Kingfishers and Starlings 
tomorrow so that the children get a chance to perform in front of an audience.  We are also hoping to 
provide you all with a video of the production as we did last year. 
 
We will need parental permission to share the video with all the families of the children in Robins and 
Wrens.  Please return the permission slip below or confirm permission by e-mail to 
enquiries@aldermaston.w-berks.sch.uk .  If we do not have your permission, your child will not be 
filmed. 
 
Once again, we are very sorry not to be able to invite you into school for performances and apologise for 
any inconvenience caused by the change in plans. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs M Higgs 

Headteacher 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Nativity Video Permission 
Please return to school by Monday, 6th December latest 

 

 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………… Class ………………………………………. 

 

I am happy for my child to be filmed performing in the nativity production and for the video to be shared 

with the families of Robins and Wrens.  

 

 I agree to not share pictures or footage of children (other than my own) on any social media platforms. 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………….. Dated ……………………………………… 


